
Dorot hy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, March 02, 2015 3:05 PM 
Leslie Ames 

Cc: Hong Wang; Sakina Deas 
Subject: RE: Docket Title change for Docket No. 150054 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. For the sake of consistency, we have updated the docket 
title to read: 

Petition for expedited review of NXX:-X code denial by Number Pooling Administrator for the 
Pensacola rate center by TCG South Florida, LLC. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 

From: Leslie Ames 
sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 2:45 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Hong Wang; Sakina Deas 
Subject: Docket Title change for Docket No. 150054 

Good Afternoon, 

The docket title for Docket No. 150054-TL incorrectly lists the company name. The petition is correct, the cover letter 
contained the incorrect information. 

It currently reads- 150054-TL- Petition for expedited review of growth code denials by the Numbering Pooling 
Administration for Miami Exchange (Red Road) by BeiiSouth Telecommunications, Inc., d/b/a AT&T Florida 

It needs to be changed to read: 

150054-TL- Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code Denial by the Number Pooling Administrator for the 
Pensacola rate center by TCG South Florida, LLC 

Thank you, 

Leslie Ames 
Attorney- Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
LAmes@ psc.state. fl. us 
850.413.6187 
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